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Excellencies and distinguished colleagues, 
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baseline for expanding further this voluntary approach to country-specific tasks. The Forward 
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changing circumstances, developments and needs in the countries concerned, in the regions to 

which they belong, and at the UN.  

 

Excellencies and distinguished colleagues, 

 

I wish to conclude my remarks by acknowledging the role of the Peacebuilding Support 

Office, of Assistant Secretary-General Judy Cheng-Hopkins and her team, in support of the 

Commission’s work and activities. The Office is inc


